
Fishergate 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is Thursday 4th March and we want to     

celebrate how much we love books! 

 

 

Children who are currently attending 

school are invited to come dressed as a   

favourite book character on Thursday 

4th. (Please be creative with clothes and 

accessories you   already own—do not feel 

you have to spend any money!) 

 

 

 

Children who are learning from home –we offer you a   

challenge! Recreate a moment from one of your favourite 

books. You might be inspired by an illustration from the 

book, or it may be a key dramatic moment from the story. 

Either email a photo to admin@fishergateschool.com or 

upload a photo to your class stream—see if your friends can 

guess the title of the book!  

 

 


